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Oregon has an artistic soul. There are many filmmakers here who want to share their 

stories. Besides support their families. We need help to keep people employed.  

 I am a film maker. Have worked in LA and all over the world. I see in Eugene 

talented people who care about the powerful art of story telling. I want them to be 

able stay and support themselves without moving to another area. Also, Eugene has 

a friendly vibe that supports one another.  

Thank you for your time! What movie affected you the most when young? What 

movie do you like now? 


